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Notice has been received of the following questions from Members of the Council to 

be put to the Council meeting. 

 
1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor Huscroft  
 
 
In connection with the Housing Developments at Wallsend affecting Station Road 

North. 

The Risings has now been completed and the Benton Rise development has 

reached the trigger number. Therefore, can you please inform the Council when the 

works to improve the traffic flow etc. on Station Road North will commence. 

I understand that this work was agreed as part of the Planning Conditions and 

Decision. 
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